
GO LIFE INTERNATIONAL PCC 

(the “Company”) 

COMMUNIQUE 

 

Further to the Cautionary Announcement dated 28 July 2014, and in accordance to ensuing 

communiqués bearing the same focus, whereby the Board of Directors of Go Life International PCC 

(“GLI/ Company”) exploited the possibility of a secondary listing on the Alternative Exchange (‘AltX’) 

of the Johannesburg Stock Exchange (“JSE”).  To this end, the Company has approached consultants 

with relevant expertise to investigate the exchange control regulations and the effect thereof 

regarding investment and cross pollination with the Stock Exchange of Mauritius (‘SEM’). 

The Board of GLI is pleased to announce the appointment of Arbor Capital (Previously ARCAY MOELA 

SPONSORES) to pursue with this secondary listing.  Arbor Capital is a JSE approved sponsor to 

companies listed on the main board of the JSE and is also a designated advisor to companies listed 

on the AltX. 

Arbor Capital has had introductory discussions with relevant authorities   and have proposed a 

preliminary timetable that would suggest finalisation of listing by the end of 2014 or early 2015.   

The procedural functions required by the JSE are adhered to in close cooperation with the German 

AG, so as to maintain the interest of the European investors.   

The shareholders of the Company and the public at large will be kept informed of unfolding 

developments in this respect and are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 

Company. 

 

By order of the Board,  

 

Go Life International PCC (Cell 1). 

 

This 30 September 2014 

The Board of Directors of Go Life International PCC accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this 

communique which is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and the Securities Act 2005. 

 


